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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 40 April 2, 1992 

ADVISORY NO. 40 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: DEA NUMBER ON PHARMACY BILLS (TWCC 66a & 66c) 
 
 TWCC has advised that TWCC 66a and 66c forms will no longer require the prescribing 
doctor's Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA) number. 
 
 No pharmacy bills are to be returned when only the DEA number is missing since the 
doctor's DEA number is no longer required by TWCC. 
 
 If you have any questions, please call Paul Williams in our office at (512) 477-4405. 


